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Planet Home Lending – DU Refi Plus Program 

 
Fannie Mae recently announced the “Sunset” of the DU Refi Plus Program.   
 
To align with Fannie Mae requirements, Planet is issuing the following guidance related to the Origination 
and Purchase of DU Refi Plus loans.    
  
 
DU Refi Plus loans must:     

 Have applications dated on or before 12/31/2018.       

 Have a Lock Date no later than 4/1/2019.       

 Be purchased by Planet no later than 6/28/2019.   
 
 

 
Aside from the aforementioned restrictions, DU Refi Plus loans may continue to be submitted following 
the standard loan submission procedures.      
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Regional Sales Manager. 

 


